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Welcome to the 2025-2026 School
Year!

I hope that everyone had a great
summer!  Welcoming back the new
CSPA sophomore class and meeting
the incoming freshman has been a
great experience!

I look forward to seeing everyone at
CSR’s next month and in the
meantime feel free to contact me
with any questions or concerns by
email.  
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A Note from Mr. Johnson

Email:
jjohnson@csaschool.org

Contact Info

SEPT

SEPT

Sentinel Wear Day

School Pictures

Upcoming Events

24

SEPT
Color Run  (Settler’s
Park - Registration

12:30pm)

15

SEPT
Academic/

Humanities Banquet
(CSPA - 7pm)

26

SEPT

Sentinel Wear Day



 
At CSA, we use Internal Motivation Psychology to help students
grow into
independent thinkers and responsible individuals. This approach
encourages students to make positive choices, do their best, and
discover the values that will guide them both in school and in life.
We focus on creating supportive classrooms, building strong
relationships, and modeling the character traits we expect
students to show. We also teach routines and protocols so that
students know what’s expected and can succeed in a safe and
respectful environment.

In advisory, this month, we are working on goal setting, which will
allow students to understand their values and goals. We will also
focus on reflection in the coming months on goals and where
progress can lead to next.

Focus of the Month:  Internal Motivation

Picture Day Reminder

Reminder:  All students are expected to wear full regalia on picture day.  Full regalia
includes:

A Tie
A White-Button Down Shirt
A Blazer
Grey or Black Pants/Skirt

Picture day forms are available in advisory classrooms.


